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Meeting Date to Progress the Draft Bridging CMM for South Pacific Albacore

Dear All,

Further to Circular No:2017143, I wish to advise that six CCMs expressed preferences on
the two dates proposed for the meeting to progress the Draft Bridging CMM for South
Pacific Albacore. Five were in support of the 4* October, 2017 in conjunction with the
annual TCC13 meeting in Pohnpei, Federated States of Micronesia and one for the
28ft October,2017 in Honiara, Solomon Islands.

On the question of whether a second one day meeting should be held immediately ahead
of the Annual Session to further progress the South Pacific albacore CMM, three CCMs
responded to this question including two indicating their support. This issue may be
further addressed at the first meeting.

CCMs and Observers are therefore advised that the meeting to progress the
Draft Bridging CMM for South Pacific Albacore will be convened on the
4ft October,2}l7 in Pohnpei, Federated States of Micronesia the day after the TCC13
meeting. The agenda an{ funding support for the meeting will be advised in due course.

Any further enquiries on the meeting may be provided directly to me on
feleti.teo @wcpfc. int.

Yours sincerelv.

enitala Teo, OBE
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR


